
FOR DEMOCRACY 
THROUGH LAW COUNCIL OF EUROPE 

POUR LA DEMOCRATIE 
PAR LE OROIT 

CONSEIL DE L'EUROPE 

DIRECTORATE GENERAL 
HUMAN RIGHTS AND RULE OF LAW 
VENICE COMMISSION 

Adjunct-griffier Europese Zaken 
Griffier CGVS 
Tweede Kamer der Staten-Generaal 

Ref ► J.Dem.302 — PG/vI 	 Strasbourg, 23 June 2020 

Dear Mr Buisman, 

In my e-mail dated 10 December 2019, I informed you that the Enlarged Bureau would take 
a decision on the request by the Second Chamber of the Dutch Parliament at its meeting of 
March 2020. 

Due to the pandemics, this meeting could not take place and was postponed to 17 June 
2020, when the Enlarged Bureau met online. 

The Enlarged Bureau decided: 

to prepare a questionnaire to be sent to its members; the replies would be 
published; 
to organise a conference with rapporteurs from a limited number of states (those 
with the most interesting experience). 

We will inform you about the next steps. 

Yours sincerely, 

Thomas Markert 
Director, Secretary of the Venice Commission 
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